
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Aimi Xistra-Rich is leaving her PR job at
Heavenly  to  be  executive  director  of  the
Heavenly Ski and Snowboard Foundation.

• Boulder Bay hearings before the Tahoe Regional Planning
Agency for November have been canceled and will be rescheduled
at the applicant’s request. The Nov. 10 APC meeting has been
canceled.

• Expect boat inspections starting in May at the following
bodies of water: Boca, Stampede, Prosser Creek and Martis
Creek reservoirs, and Donner, Independence and Weber lakes.

• The Tuesday-Thursday lunch deals provided by Lake Tahoe
Community College culinary arts students are sell-outs. The
last one for the quarter is Nov. 11 — it will be Chinese.

• The U.S. Forest Service is hosting a meeting Nov. 18 at 6pm
at the South Lake Tahoe office to discuss the Meyers Landfill.

• Truckee resident Gaylan Larson has been appointed to the
vacant  seat  on  the  Tahoe  Truckee  Unified  School  District
board.

• Mammoth Mountain opens Nov. 11.
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